
 
Individual School           

Photographs 
Friday 20th October 

***Year 4 will have their photos taken on    
Monday 16th October due to swimming on 

Friday***  

 
 
 
 
 

Please note that only siblings in school can 
have their photos taken together. We will 
not be taking family photos. If you have a 
child in Year 4 they will have their sibling 

group photo done on Monday 16th October. 


